
School Messenger to Families 

 

Good afternoon, Thompson CreekFamilies,  
 
This is Principal Caitlin McVean. I’m reaching out today on behalf of Student Transportation 
Services Brant Haldimand Norfolk. This is an important message for families that rely on bussing to 
get to and from our school. 
 
Due to the impacts of COVID-19, Student Transportation Services has a driver shortage. Starting 

Monday, families who rely on transportation in parts of Brant, Brantford and Haldimand will 

experience service disruptions with route cancellations that impact students at our school.  

 

To manage the impact, Student Transportation Services has created a schedule of rolling two-day 

route cancellations between September 14 and October 9. By sharing these route cancellations in 

advance, they hope families will be able to make alternative arrangements for transportation.  
 

Thompson Creek staff will work with families directly impacted by these cancellations to ensure 

learning continues from home.  

 
Student Transportation Services deeply regrets the impact this will have on Thompson Creek 
families.  
 
To find the list of route cancellations, see the attached scheduled or visit www.granderie.ca  
 
For questions, please contact Student Transportation Services toll free at: 1-877-226-6353 or via 
email at: transportation@stsbhn.ca  
 
Thank you. 
 

http://www.granderie.ca/
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